
 

 
December 18, 2023 
 
V Group, Inc. 
379 Princeton Hightstown Road 
Building 3, Suite 2A 
East Windsor, NJ 08520 
 
Dear MONIKA ROHILA, 
 
Congratulations! Your firm’s annual review has been completed and you will remain certified by the
Washington State Office of Minority and Women’s Business Enterprises (OMWBE) as a/an Disadvantaged
Business Enterprise (DBE). Information about your business is published in the OMWBE Directory
located at http://bit.ly/2uu4zH2. 
 
Please use the directory to confirm your certification status, including the areas of work your firm is
certified in. This letter is for you to retain for your records, so you know the date you’ll need to renew with
our office. 
 
Certification Number: D4F0024631 
Anniversary Date: November 23, 2024 
 
Please review each of the following:

Each year before your anniversary date, you must submit an "Affidavit of Continued Eligibility."
This form confirms there have been no changes that would affect your firm’s ability to remain
certified, such as changes in ownership, control, size, management responsibility, scope of work, or
personal net worth. OMWBE will send you an email 75 days before your anniversary date.
You must inform the OMWBE in writing within 30 days of any of the changes listed above by
logging into our system at http://omwbe.wa.gov/certification. Failure to notify our office of these
changes may affect your firm’s eligibility for the program.
This certification shall remain valid unless and until it has been removed in accordance with the
procedures set forth in 49 CFR § 26.87.

We are pleased to certify your firm and wish you much success. If you have any questions or need
assistance, please contact us at (360) 664-9750. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Zvirzdys 
Certification Analyst


